
Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Notice of Public Hearing for the Hollywood Center Project; Case Nos. VTT-82152-1A,
CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR, CPC-2018-2115-DA, ENV-2018-2116-EIR 

Johnson, Stanley M <stjohnso@aerotek.com> Wed, Feb 17, 2021 at 1:34 PM
To: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Mindy,

 

☹

 

Maybe all cities have a lengthy process to develop, but I see so many amazing projects being proposed in LA, but it feels
like it takes so look to fruition.  Is there an expected date for an update here?
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